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Media Release

2 Days Left to Complete the Greenwood Cemetery Master Plan
Draft Recommendations Questionnaire

Owen Sound, Ontario — Thursday, January 30, 2020 — The City of Owen Sound invites the
public to review the draft 2020-2025 Greenwood Cemetery Master Plan draft recommendations,
and complete a guestionnaire to support and inform the priority of each recommendation.

The draft 2020-2025 Greenwood Cemetery Master Plan, presented to the Community Services
Committee on December 18, 2019, provides guidance to ensure that Greenwood Cemetery
continues to meet the needs of the community. It also ensures that the Cemetery services are
responsive to changes in the bereavement industry, including how services are delivered and the
scope of services that are offered.

In order to provide meaningful responses, please allow approximately 30 minutes to review draft
master plan and background reports provided on the project website.

This questionnaire, released January 7, 2020, seeks public input for the 16 recommendations
presented in the draft plan. The questionnaire will be open until 4:30pm Saturday, February
1, 2020. A follow up report discussing the responses will be prepared for the Community
Services Committee after the questionnaire closes.
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For more information, please contact Adam Parsons, Manager of Parks and Open Space at 519-
376-1440 ext 1221 or email to aparsons@owensound.ca.

Owen Sound City Hall is located at 808 2" Avenue East, Owen Sound, Ontario, N4K 2H4.


https://www.owensound.ca/en/city-hall/greenwood-cemetery-master-plan.aspx
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7YPPPXH
https://www.owensound.ca/en/city-hall/greenwood-cemetery-master-plan.aspx
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